
Town Manager’s Update 
May 11, 2017

 
 
Announcements 
  

• Merrimack Police Department’s Open house is scheduled for this Saturday, May 13th  
from 10:00 to 2:00 pm.   Plenty of displays to see; events for the kids; take a tour of our 
department; and meet all of our officers. 
 

• The Town of Merrimack, Parks & Recreation Department and the Friends of the Merrimack 
Dog Park cordially invite you to join us this Saturday, May 13th at 11:00 am to officially 
celebrate the opening of the new Dog Park at Wasserman Park with a ribbon cutting ceremony. 
 The event was originally scheduled for last Saturday, but ended up being postponed due to rain. 
 Please join us for our official opening.  
 

• The Transfer Station’s extended hours will begin today, May 11th.  The Transfer Station will 
remain open until 7:00 PM every Thursday and will run through Thursday, September 7th. 

 
Town Manager’s Report 
 

• The bid review for Merrimack’s proposed Town Hall sidewalk repair project was held by the  
Finance Department on April 25th and Ingram Landscaping & Construction was awarded the 
contract for $76,808.   


